
 

 

 

Fire Marshal Division 

 

August 22, 2018 

 

Tom Thompson 

East Coast Pyrotechnics 

PO Box 209 

Catawba, SC 29704 

 

Re:  Application Number: FNFW 1809-0005 

Campbell University Football Game Fireworks 

9-28-2018 

 

Mr. Thompson, 

 

Thank you for submitting the fireworks application to our office. I have reviewed the 

submittal package and approved the request based on the information provided. The 

following notes are provided for your information. 

 

 All firework displays shall comply with the following: 

Section 3308 NCSFC 

NFPA 1123 and/or NFPA 1126 

 

 A representative from the Fire Marshal’s office will inspect and issue the required 

permits prior to the display. Please schedule an inspection with this office prior to 

each game. 

 

If I can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward 

to working with you and your staff. 

 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
D. Banks Wallace 
Chief Deputy Fire Marshal 
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